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they may often visit Lindsay and St. Paul’s 
Church, with which they have been so long 
connected and where they have so regularly 
worshipped.

The Reaboro Sunday School had a pleasant 
excursion to Bobcaygeon on Friday, June 12th.

The May meeting of the C.E.T.S. was ad­
dressed by the Rev. F. J. Lynch, of Sunderland, 
and although held on the evening of the 25th, 
a holiday, there was a fair attendance, and the 
addresses and programme were much enjoyed.

The Orangemen at Reaboro attended church 
on Sunday, July 12th, (the 201st anniversary of 
the Battle of the Boyne), where Mr. McCann 
preached to them. Mr. Marsh also addressed 
the Orangemen and a large congregation that 
afternoon at Uunsford and assisted the Rev.
Walter Creighton in the service.

St, Paul's church choir had a most enjoyable 
excursion to the A.C.A. camp Tuesday, July 
28th, by the str. Alice-Ethel. It was a very 
fine day and about a hundred took in the trip.
The excursionists had about four hours at the 
camp and saw several racing events, the most 
exciting being the hurry-scurry or tip-over race.

An ‘‘at home" and reception to Mr. McCann 
was given at the rectory on Tuesday, July 7th, 
and although the evening was damp, more than 
a hundred were present and enjoyed a pleasant 
evening together. The grounds were lighted 
with Chinese lanterns, and the house bright and 
fragrant with flowers, many of them the gifts of 
kind friends. The choir sang a couple of glees, 
while Miss Leary, Miss E. Dingle and Messrs 
Macgachen, Petty and Mayor Walters kindly 
gave a very interesting programme of music and 
singing.

The Rev. Wilson McCann. B. A., entered upon 
his duties in this parish on the first Sunday in 
July, having been ordained Deacon by the 
Bishop of Toronto at St. James’ Cathedral the 
last Sunday in June. We need scarcely bespeak 
for him a hearty reception, as that has already 
been given, but we ask for continued prayer on 
his behalf, that God may guide and abundantly 
bless his labors, yea, and we ask for practical 
sympathy and earnest co-opcration in every one. 
branch of Christ’s work. We need, even more

than we have received, your help and your 
prayers. "Brethren, pray for us, that the word 
of God may have free course and be glorified."

The July meeting of the C. E. T. S. was held 
on Monday, 27th. Although it was the holiday 
time quite a number turned out. Mr. Knight 
gave one of his usual interesting recitations, 
which was followed by an address by the Rev* 
G. Scott of Minden. Mr. Scott laid great 
emphasis upon individual effort in securing 
members for the Society. Many of those 
present expressed their delight with this enter­
taining address.

Mr. W. H. Hoyle of Cannington addressed 
the June meeting, and took those present with 
him in rambles through Westminster Abbey, 
also touching upon many of the theories and 
the plans that are advanced for the amelioration 
of the human and bringing in of the “Golden 
Age"—but coming back to the great truth 
taught by One more than eighteen hundred 
years ago “whatsoever ye would that men should 
do to you, do ye even so to them"—showing in 
the carrying out of this command would man­
kind be blessed. Mr. Hoyle is always a wel- 

visitor to the Lindsay C.E.T.S. Mrs.come
Jackson sang a number of songs in a 
very pleasing manner. Mr. Petty brought 
down the house, "Jimmy Butler and the Owl," 
and also giving another reading ; while Miss 
Ella Twantley, who is becoming quite a favorite, 
gave an interesting recitation.

The young ladies’ sewing class held their 
annual garden party Thursday evening, June 
28 h, at Col. Deacon's. The evening was very 
favorable to this kind of pleasure and a most 
enjoyable time was spent. As usual the young 
ladies had a table of fancy work, which was one 
of the chief attractions. After paying all ex­
penses the class is able to bank about $50, to be 
devoted to the principal debt on the Sunday 
school building. This class was organized in 
the year 1881 by Mrs. A. Hudspeth for the pur­
pose of bringing the young ladies of St. Paul’s 
Church together to work for some good of the 
church. The class has been a very successful 

In the first five years they had the bene­
ficial help of the founder and president, Mrs.
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